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NOTE FROM THE OFFICE

Hello Parents,
Welcome to summer!

Please keep your eyes open for water day dates. This
will come from your child's teacher. As a reminder
when we have water days that you will need to provide
swim wear, swim diaper (if applicable), shoes that can
get wet and a towel.

We are looking forward to warmer weather and being
outside more. With this in mind please bring your child

a water bottles every day.

Shelby Bott

CRAYON TRIBUNE
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GENERAL REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to keep in your calendar:

Friday June 7th at 6pm, COTL Graduation
(children graduating to kindergarten in the Fall)

Splish Splash Water Dates:
Tuesday, June 4th
Tuesday, July 9th

and

Tuesday, August 13th

Friday, December éth at épm, COTL Concert (2-
Syr olds)
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DUCK'S

Infants 1
Happy summer from the infant room!

Looking back in the month of May we
did a lot. We made cards for Mr. Hunter
to celebrate School Lunch Superhero
Day, for Nurse Appreciation Week, and
cards for Mother's Day. We wanted to
thank all the kids and parents who
helped us to celebrate Teacher
Appreciation Week! Also, with the
weather getting warmer our older
infants have been able to go outside
and enjoy the small playground.

In June we are looking forward to
celebrating Father's Day and Flag Day.
We wish all the fathers and father
figures a fun filled month. We will be
making an art project to thank them.
During the month of June, Opal and
Elijoh will be moving up to the toddler
room, we will miss having them in our
class but grateful that they will be right
next door. With them moving up two
new infants will be starting in our room
and we can’t wait to meet them.

We hope everyone has a fun and safe
summer.

Mrs. Hutchison and Miss Nalett

* CRAYON TRIBUNE

TURTLE'S
Toddler 1

Hello Toddler Families!

The month of May has been eventful!
We celebrated two birthdays in our room.
Happy Birthday Annika and Mara! We
celebrated Mother's Day. We were
closed for Memorial Day. We celebrated
Teacher Appreciation Week and Lunch
Superhero Day this past month. Thank
You to all the families that helped
celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week
this last month.

In the month of June, we will be
celebrating Father's Day! We are going
to have a Water Day on June 4th!
Friendly reminder: please bring a
swimsuit, swim diaper, towel and swim
shoes or shoes you don't mind getting
wet. We will be saying goodbye to Mara
this month, you will be missed Mara.
Annika will be moving up to the Tree Frog
room this month, and we will be getting
Elijah and Opal moved up. Welcome
Elijah and Opal.

Friendly reminder: Last Thursday of
every month is Pajama Day!

-Miss Ganyo and Mrs. Wind
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TREE FROG'S

2's

Hello again!

Here we are, starting the last month of the first half of the year. Crazy to think about, right?
Summer is just around the corner, but let's recap the springtime that May brought us. |
remember looking forward to (hopefully) many days of sunshine. Well, we did have many
days of sunshine, but | would also say that we had just about the same number of days of
rain! Although it can get us stir-crazy when we have to stay in, the moisture has been so
beneficial for the world around us, and we have loved playing in the luscious green grass
and plentiful dandelions - even if we might end up a little wet afterwards.

Much of May was the same as April - we played outside and in, said hi multiple times a
day to the babies, and made great progress in potty training. We didn't have any kids move
up last month, but we did have some birthdays. Happy third birthday to Owen, and happy
birthday to the newest two-year-olds, Annika and Maral!

May held two major special events for COTL. First, we had Teacher Appreciation Week.
THANK YOU so much for all the cards, gifts, and kind words. We felt so extremely loved,
blessed, and most definitely appreciated! :) Secondly, we celebrated Mother's Day! We
hope that all of our mothers felt loved and appreciated on this special day (and every day!)
set aside for mothers. June also has some special things in store for us. Not only are we
planning a water day and celebrating Father's Day this month, but we will also be holding
our annual preschool graduation! This will be a very momentous occasion for me personally,
as the graduates this year are the ones who were the youngest in the daycare when | first
started working here. It has been an incredible experience to see them grow up, and it will
definitely be bittersweet to watch them move on to the next step in their young lives!

As always, if you have any questions, please let us know. We love helping your kids learn
and grow and want to help them as best as we can! It's such a privilege to be a part of their
journey through life. Children truly are a blessing from the Lord! " Psalm 127 ©

Love, Miss Green and Miss McLaurin
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Happy Spring (almost summer)

We are having such a wonderful time in the
lion room learning and playing and using our
imaginations. It has been so wonderful to be
able to go outside lately for the Lions to run
and get out a lot of energy that has built up
over the wintertime. We are very thankful to
have a big playground on our property.

We are so excited for the water days coming
up this summer. There will be one water day
every month this summer. As a reminder every
child will need to bring swimsuits, a towel,
and separate pair of water shoes. (This way
they don’t have to wear their wet shoes all
day) We will also have some fun summer
projects!

| hope you all enjoyed the wonderful Mother's
Day Projects and we have started work on
our Father’s Day projects.

As always, it's such a pleasure to watch your
kiddos learn and grow. As well as to be a
part of their lives as well.

Thank you,
Mrs. Culligan

Hello from the Tiger room,

The month of May has gone so fast!

We're excited for the warmer weather that we
should be getting and hopefully not as many
rainy days!

This month we enjoyed playing outside and
learning how to play hide and seek (they still
like to shoutout where they are hiding). We're
also learning our parent's real names. |
explained that we only need to use our
mommy's and daddy’s real names if we are
lost and need to tell a grown up.

We had a lot of fun playing in the new lion
room and seeing all the cool toys. We also
had a lot of things we got to celebrate in the
month of May. From Nurses to School Luch
superheroes to Mothers!

For the month of June, we are looking forward
to having our first Water Day of the summer.
This means all kids need to bring their
swimsuit, water shoes and towel. We are also
looking forward to celebrating Father’s Day!

Miss Sargent

CRAYON TRIBUNE
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PENGUIN'S

Hello Penguin Families!

May has been jammed packed with things for the kids to do. We celebrated not 1 but 4
birthdays! Happy Birthday again to Scarlett, Chet, Wes and Hattie | can’t believe they are
all 5 now. We also celebrated Nurses Appreciation Day, School Lunch Superhero Day, and
Mother's Day. | wanted to say thank you to everyone who helped us celebrate Teacher
Appreciation Week, | really appreciated it!

In the month of May we have also been preparing for our COTL graduation!! From
practicing walking in slowly to the music to remembering to smile at the camera. We even
got to practice with a small audience since some of the penguin room classmates are not
graduating this year. We got to design our own graduation caps, and everyone got to
make graduation shirts with their handprints.

With some of these rainy days we got the chance to learn about camping and got to eat
a s'more (no toasted marshmallow but it was still good!)

Looking into June we will be having our first water day of the year! With this being said
please remember to bring their swimsuits, towel and an extra pair of shoes that can get
wet. We will also be celebrating Father's Day this month and will be making them a gift!
June also means it's our graduation with 9 kids graduating! It has been a while since we
have had this many kids graduate so this year it will be in the Sanctuary instead of the
playroom. Graduation also means we are saying goodbye to Wes and Neva as that will
be their last day. We will truly miss seeing your faces every day, but we know that they will
do great in their next adventure!

Thank you for giving me this opportunity to help them grow!

Miss Burr
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